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Ellen Fairleigh

From: Nancy Sears <Nancy.Sears@smartlinkgroup.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 9:08 AM
To: Ellen Fairleigh; Lara Lant
Subject: RE: BR0306 CUP Hearing
Attachments: Revised Site Plan_BR030_Lynwood Center_05-07-2021.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Thank you Ellen.  In compliance with #5 of the conditions of approval, I have attached a revised site plan that shows the 
antennas meet the setback requirements.  This site plan is extracted from the construction drawings submitted with the 
BP application and shows the actual number of antennas and associated equipment  to be installed on the tank, even 
though the CUP is for up to 12 antennas.   
 
 
Stay safe!  

 
Nancy Sears 
Please note email change below 

 
 

11232 120th Ave NE, Suite 204 
Kirkland, WA 98033 

Nancy Sears 
Sr. LU Specialist 
nancy.sears@smartlinkgroup.com 
c. 425-444-1434 
www.smartlinkgroup.com 

 
 

From: Ellen Fairleigh <efairleigh@bainbridgewa.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 5:07 PM 
To: Nancy Sears <Nancy.Sears@smartlinkgroup.com>; Lara Lant <llant@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: RE: BR0306 CUP Hearing 
 
Hi Nancy, 
 
I will check on the Zoom link to the Hearing Examiner hearing for you. It doesn’t come from Lara.  There is one posted 
here: https://www.bainbridgewa.gov/Calendar.aspx?EID=3611 but I need to confirm that this is the one that you will 
use. 
 
The staff report and documents to the Hearing Examiner are similar to what was provided to the Planning Commission 
with some differences.  You can access the information here: https://ci-bainbridgeisland-
wa.smartgovcommunity.com/PermittingPublic/PermitDetailPublic/Index/c515354d-546b-4626-ac50-
acdc0021bdfe?_conv=1.  Scroll down to “Notes” and click on the link next to “HEX file- Exhibit packet”. 
 
Thanks, 
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Ellen 
 

From: Nancy Sears <Nancy.Sears@smartlinkgroup.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 4:55 PM 
To: Lara Lant <llant@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Ellen Fairleigh <efairleigh@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: BR0306 CUP Hearing 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Lara, has the invitation for the hearing been sent out yet?  If so, could you please resend as I have not received it. I 
assume the staff notes for the 5/27 PC meeting are the same as for the Hearing?  Thanks! 
 
 
Stay safe!  

 
Nancy Sears 
Please note email change below 
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